
VA Western New York  Healthcare System 

Invites 

Women Entrepreneurs  

to participate in a 

Women’s Business Event 

Friday, June 1 

3495 Bailey Avenue, Buffalo 

Women Entrepreneurs 

Together We Can Make a Difference! 

Women business owners, we are offering a forum to showcase your business   

 and sell your products and services. 

 Due to VA Ethics Rules, VA employees/ family members may attend, but are not allowed to 

serve in a vendor capacity. 

Please contact Diana Weeks,  

Federal Women’s Program Manager 

at Diana.Weeks@va.gov or 716-862-8683 

 by May 15 to participate. 

Sponsored by EEO Federal Women’s Program 

 


